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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
 

 BOARD OF HARBOR COMMISSIONERS  
 

REGULAR MEETING ON 
 

TUESDAY, September 15, 2015 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Harbor Commissioners regular 
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 15, 2015 has been cancelled.   
 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Harbor Commissioners will be on 
Tuesday, September 22, 2015 at the Harbor District office, 101 Citizens’ 
Dock Rd, Crescent City, CA, as scheduled.  Any special meeting called 
before that date will be announced in a separate notice. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact the Harbor Office at  
707-464-6174. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Charles Helms, 
Chief Executive Officer/Harbormaster 
 
 
 
 
 


